



11/04/2023

CIRCULAR GREEN CALL PROJECT (Grade 1-12)

Dear Parents.

RAMADAN KAREEM

Warm greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai.

As a part of our initiative to support the Year of Sustainability, we are excited to announce our school's collaboration with Emirates Environmental Group (EEG) in carrying out the Green Call project from April 3rd to April 20th,2023. In order to reduce electronic waste and advance environmental sustainability, we will collect waste and outdated cell phones and iPads for recycling. We cordially invite you to be a part of this initiative by contributing any old or damaged cell phones or iPads you may own. We greatly appreciate your support, and drop-off spots have been set aside for your convenience. Through this project, we can collectively make a significant contribution to environmental sustainability. We appreciate your kind attention to this matter and hope to have your support in this important initiative. Thank you for considering joining us in our efforts to create a more sustainable future.

Best wishes









